
CLOAK OF HISTORICAL I*ART

This article closes the historical re­
view of the township. Many of these 
articles were written under difficul­
ties and had to be unduly hurried to 
'Catch the Poet." The writer wishes 
to thank those who sent in notes for 
some of the biographical sketches. A 
number more such sketches could have 
been written had notes been obtain­
ed. It is freely admitted that these 
articles abound in Imperfections, 
Should they be re-written and en­
larged and put in book form a per­
manent record of the township could 
be secured. Should a desire for 
•'oraething of the kind b* expressed 
the writer is willing to lend a help­
ing hand. A few articles on .the 
present day municipal affairs may b 
given from time to time. The writer 
has joined the Grand Army of Pro­
ducers so the pen must yield preced­
ence to the plowshare and the prun- 
r.ing-hook. While the boys fac • the 
fo1 at the front we must perform the 
comparatively easy task of providing 
the sinews of war, and do it cheer­
fully and do it now.


